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MINUTES

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
COUNTY OF HENDERSON NOVEMBER 6, 1995

The Henderson County Board of Commissioners met for a special
called meeting at 5:00 p.m. in the Commigsioners' Conference Room
of the Henderson County Office Building. The purpose of the
meeting was a work session on the proposed Manufactured Home Park
Ordinance.

Those present were: Chairman Renee Kumor, Vice-Chair Vollie G,
Good, Commissioner Bob Eklund, Commigsioner Don Ward, County
Manager David F. Thompson, Assistant County Manager David E.
Nicholson, County Attorney Don H. Elkins, Staff Attorney Angela M,
Skerrett, and Clerk to the Board Elizabeth W. Corn.

Alsoc present were: Finance Director Carey McLelland, Planning
Director Matt Matteson, and Planner Stuart Rohrbaugh.

CALL TO ORDER/WELCOME

Chairman Kumor called the meeting to order and welcomed all in
attendance.

PROPQSED MANUFACTURED HOME PARK ORDINANCE

Angela Skerrett reviewed the comments with the Board that the
Ordinance Review Committee had made.

Commissioner Edney distributed a list of recommended changes to the
Ordinance as proposed by himself and reviewed those with the Board.

There was much discussion. The Board directed staff to revise the
Ordinance to address only issues of public health, safety and
welfare and bring the revised Ordinance back to the Beard for

review.

The special called meeting was adjourned for the Commissioners to
have dinner before the regularly scheduled 7:00 p.m. meeting.

ATTEST:
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Elizabéth W. Corn, Clerk Renee Kumbr, Chairman




